
1

Madeline Sutherland

From: Community Development Email

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 10:46 AM

To: Madeline Sutherland

Subject: FW: cell tower next to Methodist Church

See below. 
 
  

 

Carey Certo 

  
Administrative Support Assistant 

Community Development 

  Office: 360-817-1568  

  www.cityofcamas.us  ccerto@cityofcamas.us 

   

   
   

The permit center is closed daily 12-1pm 
 

From: Bonnie Ione <keltickay@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 10:30 AM 
To: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: cell tower next to Methodist Church 
 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 

City of Camas and Residents: 
     Ever since I heard about the possibility of this tower, I have been doing research on 
ramifications of a cell tower placement in a heavily populated area. The research is inconclusive 
and concerns will probably only be addressed many years down the road.  For myself, I 
personally mostly have concerns about noise pollution and property devaluation.  In the larger 
picture, however, it doesn't make sense to me to put one so close to schools where children will 
be exposed to possible hazards for many hours for nine months out of the year.  What really 
struck me more than anything is how much stricter regulations are in Europe than in our 
coutry.  Why are countries like India and Russia more regulated than the US?  To me that 
creates a red flag.  Is profit and "progress" more important than the health of our 
children?     Bonnie Jean Ione, 65 yards away     
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